
ST ALBAN’S PRE SCHOOL 
 

1.4  Non-collection of A Child From A Pre School Session 
 

 

In the event of non-collection of a child from a Pre School session, staff would wait for 
ten minutes and then contact all numbers on their registration form.  Messages would be 
left as appropriate. 
 
If not successful, wait another hour and then if still no contact with parent/carer ring the 
Child ProtectionTeam, as it is not the responsibility of the Pre School staff to return the 
child home safely. 
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